
The Cambria Connection Welcomes 

the SLO County  
Department of Social Services

at the
Cambria Connection

1069 Main Street • Suite A  
(upstairs at the Galleria)

Beginning on Friday, April 13th 
from 8:30 to 10:30 AM

For more information email info@thecambriaconnection.org  
or call 927-1654

On the 2nd and 4th Fridays of each month a 
DSS representative will be available to help you 
navigate available services or help you with your 

existing services from 8:30 AM to 10:30 AM


